
Do you know a Veteran who should be honored? 
The Torrington Veterans Support Committee is seeking 

 Nominations for  
Honorary Parade Marshals  
For this year’s Memorial Day Parade & Ceremony 

 

To nominate a Veteran, Submit  
• Nominee’s Name, Address, Telephone #, and email (if available) 
• Branch of Service, Rank, and Years served 
• Brief reason for your nomination  
• Your name and telephone# 
• Be able to provide proof of Honorable Discharge (form DD-214) 

 

Send to  
Torrington Veterans Support Committee 
Attn: Honorary Marshal 2018 
140 Main St 
Torrington, CT  06790 
 

Or email to  
         vetactcom@yahoo.com   with the Subject: Honorary Marshal 2018 
 

Deadline for Nominations: Friday April 20, 2018 
Notes:  

• Nominee must be a resident of Torrington, and be willing and able to 
accept the honor, participate in the Parade, and be recognized during the 
Ceremony which takes place in Coe Park following the Parade. 

• Posthumous nomination also accepted, family member(s) must participate. 


